
COVID-19 Shuttle
Rider Guide 

As part of Endicott's commitment to
Protect The Flock, Endicott Transportation
Services has implemented the following
guidelines and requirements for using the
shuttle system:

Visit endicott.edu/returntocampus for more information on guidelines
and requirements for COVID-19 at Endicott.

SIX PASSENGER LIMIT
Plan to take the shuttle earlier than you think for a better chance at

a seat. Or, plan with friends to coordinate rides to and from campus. 

FACE MASK REQUIRED
Masks must be worn when boarding and riding the shuttle. 

SPACED SEATING
Seating is not allowed in marked seats. If able, please sit in

the furthest row to accommodate for other riders.

NO EATING/DRINKING
To lower the risk of infection, please refrain from eating

until you reach your destination.

DON'T RIDE IF SYMPTOMATIC
If you have ANY of the symptoms of COVID-19, DO NOT

board the shuttle. Return to your housing and contact the
Health Center at fma@endicott.edu IMMEDIATELY 

For questions and feedback on
Endicott Shuttle Services,

contact us at:

978.232.2126      
Transportation@Endicott.edu


